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emorabie Visit

of STIKes Muhammadiyah Ciamis at UiTM

By: Dr. Fazleen Haslinda Mohd Hatta

A Memorable Visit from Sekolah Tinggi IImu Kesihatan
(STIKes) Muhammadiah Ciamis
October 7, 2024

On October 7, 2024, Faculty of Pharmacy, Universiti Teknologi MARA (UiTM) had the pleasure of
hosting a distinguished delegation Sekolah Tinggi lImu Kesehatan (STIKes) Muhammadiyah
Ciamis, Indonesia. This visit was a significant milestone aimed at fostering academic
initiatives and research collaborations between the institutions.

The delegation, comprising Nur Hidayat, SKM., M.M, Apt. Nurhidayati Harun, M.Farm, Apt. Nia
Kurniasih, M.Sc, and Apt. Marlina Indriastut, M.Sc, was warmly welcomed by Dr. Hanis Hanum
Zulkifly, Deputy Dean of Academic, AP Dr. Khuriah Abdul Hamid, Deputy Dean of Students
Affairs, AP Dr. Mohd Shahezwan Abd Wahab, Deputy Dean of Research, Dr. Fazleen Haslinda
Mohd Hatta, Deputy Dean of Industry, Community, and Alumni Network, and Dr. Aida Azlina Ali.
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The visit kicked off at 10:00 AM in Gallery Room,
Level 5, FF1, Faculty of Pharmacy, with an
engaging discussion on potential areas of
collaboration. Both parties were enthusiastic
about leveraging their respective strengths to
advance scientific knowledge and innovation.
The discussions underscored the mutual
benefits of research partnerships and
postgraduate opportunities, laying a strong
foundation for future collaborations.

The faculty would like to extend their heartfelt

thanks to the team from  STlKes
Muhammadiyah Ciamis for this special visit.
The event was a significant step towards
building a robust partnership, underscoring the
mutual commitment to academic excellence
and the shared vision of fostering innovative
research and educational opportunities. The
enthusiasm and collaborative spirit displayed
during the visit promise a bright future for joint
initiatives between the institutions.
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Following the productive discussions, the
delegation was given an exclusive tour of
UiTM's state-of-the-art laboratories. This
tour provided a firsthand look at the
advanced research facilities and ongoing

projects at Faculty of Pharmacy,
showcasing UiTM's commitment to cutting-
edge research and its potential as a partner
in future collaborative endeavours.

The highlight of the visit was a special
Pharmacognosy lecture delivered at DK9,
which further enriched the academic
exchange. The visitors were impressed by
the hospitality and the vibrant academic
environment at UiTM.
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